
St Helen's Church Electoral Roll 
 

 Under the Church Representation Rules a new Church Electoral Roll has to be 
compiled this year. 
  
 Every person who wishes to have his or her name entered  on the new Roll, 
whether it is on the present Roll or not,  must submit an application form no later 
than the 29th March.  
 
 Application forms will be available from Church and on the Church website  
 
Completed forms can be brought to church or emailed to 
  ppppmcampbell@hotmail.com 
 
   Pauline Campbell (Electoral roll officer) 
 


